
 
 
 
Public Forum: Lake Ontario Park 
 
The Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation (TWRC) would like to invite you to the 
next Public Forum for Lake Ontario Park.  The design team, led by Field Operations will 
present the draft concept plan for the Lake Ontario Park Master Plan.   
 
Lake Ontario Park is more than 900 acres and will become a regional destination on 
Toronto’s revitalized waterfront.  Public input is important to the planning and design of 
this project and we encourage you to join us for a second public forum: 
 

Wednesday, January 17, 2007 
Open House: 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

Presentation & Facilitated Discussion: 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Radisson Admiral Hotel (Ballroom) 

249 Queens Quay West, Toronto 
 
Please be advised that as part of the Open House, we will be providing the community 
with an update on the status of the Port Lands Transitional Sports Fields.  
 
For more information, please contact Andrea Kelemen at 416-214-1344 ext. 248 or 
akelemen@towaterfront.ca . 
 
We look forward to seeing you on January 17th.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kristin Jenkins 
VP, Communications and Marketing 
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